
August 4, 2010 
 
Dear Pastor 
 

Mtn. Lake Bible Institute has been operating for a good number of 
years and we have had the privilege to teach scores of church 
members the Word of God and its fundamental doctrines. 

 
We offer a four (4) year curriculum which consists of two classes 

each semester:  Bible Survey (which is just that, a survey of every 
book of the Bible) and Bible Doctrines (covering the eight “fundamental” 
doctrines of Christianity.)  All classes are held every other Monday 
evening at 6:30 p.m. and the first class begins August 30.  Class 
content is very thorough yet very practical for Christian living.  
Registration can be done over the phone or on the first night of class. 
 

Our teachers are Dr. Lloyd Heatwole of Potomac Highland Baptist 
Church in Keyser, WV and myself.  We both have many years of 
extensive Bible teaching and I believe your church members would 
benefit greatly from this practical training.  Sunday School teachers 
and folks who do not want to move to Bible College, but want a 
thorough Bible course, would especially appreciate this opportunity. 

 
The cost for one class is $25.00, or for both classes $40.00 

 
Please give me a call if you have any questions or anyone in your 

church is interested.  I can be reached at 301-334-3234 or 
mlibc@juno.com.  I am looking forward to hearing from you.  May the 
Lord richly bless you and your ministry! 
 

Sincerely, your friend, 

Dennis LeathermanDennis LeathermanDennis LeathermanDennis Leatherman 

Dennis Leatherman, Pastor 


